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Notice of Cancellation
May 17, 2023 Public Meeting

In accordance with Public Law 1975 (N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et. seq.), Chapter 231, the Open Public
Meetings Act, notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Manasquan River
Regional Sewerage Authority to have been held on Wednesday, May 17, 2023 has been
CANCELED.

All Authority business will be carried to the next regularly scheduled monthly Public Meeting to be
held on Wednesday, June 21, 2023 at 5:30pm, at the Authority’s Headquarters, 89 Havens Bridge
Road, Farmingdale, New Jersey 07727. Formal action may be taken at this meeting. For further
information, please contact Brian Brach, Executive Director, at (732) 431-8185 or by email at
brian.brach@mrrsa.org.

By order of the Board of Commissioners of the Manasquan River Regional Sewerage Authority.
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